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Actions Requiring Approval by the HOD:

1. None
Motions Passed: 

1. None
	Number of committee members present: 11
	Absent:3 
	Number of other delegates present: 30

	Committee members present (list all, including chair and vice chair): George Simon, Arni Litt, Susan Ehringer, William Bearden, Paige Buehler, Greg Weber, Nancy Ridout, Anna Lea Matysek, Ex officio: Tracy Grilli, Julie Heather, Leo Letendre


Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 4:54 pm
1. Effective Oct 1, 2009 a Club will be able to renew the Club on line.  New Clubs must still register on paper with the LMSC Registrar.

2. Clubs will be able to register a group of swimmers on line and then send the completely filled in paper registrations to the registrar.  Each LMSC can opt in or out and within an LMSC the registrar can allow or disallow a club this privilege. Target for this is Nov. 1, 2009.  
3. One Event Registrations:  OE registration data will continue to be sent as an Excel spreadsheet, emailed to the National Registrar (Esther) & the National Office (Tracy) as in 2008 & 2009. Those Registrars that wish to enter this data in “LeoWare” may do so.
4. In the rare event of duplicate registration numbers being assigned, based on information from the National Office or Registration Chair, Club Assistant will assign corrected permanent IDs.

5. Registering into the wrong LMSC within the same month can be easily handled by the National Office (Tracy) and the Registration Chair (George). Registrars should send mistakes to them and notify the other LMSC so that it can be changed and a new registration card can be printed and mailed.  Errors that are caught after the close of the month create a bit more work, but can be handled.  Differences in the amount of money paid and the charges of the individual LMSC must be handled between the two Registrars.  
6. Welcome letters, signed by the Executive Director (Rob) will now go out to all people that register either by paper or on line.  Registrars can add a letter from the LMSC which may include dynamic information.  Registrars will have an example letter from the National Office that they can so they can be mailed to those members without email.

7. Swimmers will be able to go on line and update their information.  Contact information changes will be updated immediately into the system.  However vital information will go in as a note in the NOTES section that this information needs to be updated and verified.  An email goes out to the Registrar with these requests.

8. On line LMSC, club, and workout group lists now will display the USMS number. 

9. Paper Registration forms must have the following sentence printed directly below the signature line:

Use of Image/Likeness:  I grant permission to U.S. Masters Swimming and affiliates to use my likeness and/or image in photographs, video, motion pictures, recordings, or any other record for legitimate purpose.

10. There will no longer be a link to each LMSC’s paper form on the LMSC information page on the USMS website.  It will be replaced with a link to the LMSC’s on line registration form.  A message about where to obtain paper forms will be added.

11. It is recommended that the paper forms should collect the same statistics such as Coaches, Officials, and YMCA, USA Triathlon, and USA Swimming membership that is included on the on line version. 

12. Registrations Cards:  

a. There is a new membership card design with more information. 
b. Club logos can optionally be placed on the left side of the card. 
c. Designed to fit new USPS envelopes.
d. There will be no pin feed cards in 2009.
13. Registrar feedback to be discussed in Registrar Round Table Saturday morning.

Tasks for the Upcoming Year

1. Investigate a plasticized or more substantial card.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 pm.
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